


How will the new regulations impact me? 

 

Generally speaking, your PHI may only be disclosed to you and the people or organizations you authorize.  There 

are important exceptions to this, and they are described in the notice.  Examples of how the rules and the plans’ 

new practices may affect you include: 

 

 You may not be able to obtain PHI about your spouse, unless your spouse authorizes it. 

 Some disclosures about your dependent children will now need their authorization. 

 

http://www.nebraska.edu/docs/benefits/Self-InsuredGroupHealthPlan.pdf
http://www.nebraska.edu/docs/benefits/HIPAAPrivacyNotice.pdf

